
 

 

 

4B DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 
COMMUNICATION 

DATE: December 27, 2022 

FROM: Shani Bradshaw, Director of Economic Development 

AGENDA ITEM: Porter Park Update 
 
SUMMARY: 
 

 November 7, 2022, City Council authorized staff to issue a Request for Proposal 2023-02 for the 
Porter Park softball field renovations. 

 December 6, 2022, Bid Openings were held; only 2 bids were received. 
 December 13, 2022, Park Hill and staff completed the evaluation and scoring process. 
 Based on the evaluation and scoring process, North Rock, LLC received the highest score.  
 January 3, 2023, Staff is recommending approval to City Council on awarding a bid to North Rock, 

LLC and to enter into a contact for the construction of the Porter Park softball fields.  
 

FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  NA   Amount: NA  GL Account: NA 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
NA 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
NA   


